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Whilst the CGCA does not object to the addition of the hanging signs, we note that all signs 

throughout the Seven Dials Conservation Area should not look identical or the conservation 

area risks looking like a modern shopping mall.

Instead, as noted in the Seven Dials Renaissance Study, which Camden has adopted, 

hanging signs should have variety, while maintaining the character of the conservation area. 

See page 29 of the Seven Dials Renaissance Study.
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